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BICYCLE/PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Minutes of Meeting 
7:00 p.m., Wednesday Sept 16, 2009 

Hillview Community Center-Room 18 
97 Hillview Avenue, Los Altos, California 94022 

 
 
 
Roll Call: Carl Hagenmaier (Chairperson), Scott Chan, Bill Crook, Jim Fenton, Chris Hlavka, and 

Randy Rhody; Staff Liaison Kathy Small.  Absent: Henry Pastorelli 

Public Comments: None 

Discussion: 

1. Minutes of July 2009 meting approved (5-0-1, Fenton abstain).  Minutes of August 2009 
meeting approved (6-0) 

2. Bicycle Transportation Plan : Randy, Bill, and Carl drafted an executive summary of a BTP.  
Comment was provided.  Motion to adopt modified draft vision statement passed (Fenton, 6-
0).  Discussion about how to solicit community input.  BPAC members will search out 
representatives from the community to be contacted by email. 

3. Stevens Creek Trail update: Jeannie Bruins reports that representatives from Los Altos and 
Sunnyvale met to discuss a specific proposal to kick off a “feasibility study” to present to Cup 
& Mountain View in November.  Council Member Lou Becker is representing Los Altos. 

4. Grant Road bike path.  TFCA grant application due Oct. 7.  Who will write it?  City grant 
committee?  Bill will contact Larry about drafting the application. 

5. Bike Friendly City.  No proress.  City staff may be able to help 
6. Traffic Commission report.  Approved University Ave. traffic calming plan.  Council will meet 

with TC to review NTMP and prioritizing traffic related projects. 
7. VTA BPAC.  No VTA meeting was held 
8. CIP Update (a.k.a., Staff Report) 

Bike signs not ordered yet 
Los Altos bike lane to be constructed soon 
Adobe Creek Bridge 
2005 Safe Routes to School construction ready to proceed.   
2007 Safe Routes to School in design, @ 35% completion. 
ADA push buttons and ramps designed, ready for bid. 

9. Agenda items for next meeting: 1, 2, 5, 6, 7, 8 (“Staff report”); Traffic Commission Pedestrian 
project scoring rubric, BPAC project review list. 

Adjourned 

 
Kathy Small 
Liaison to the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Committee 


